
Strengthening Fórsa and  
improving member services

Thursday 15th May 2025 from 1pm – 1.50pm 
The Glencar Suite  

(to the rear of the Health and Welfare Divisional Conference Hall) 

Fórsa is growing, and more and more workers are realising 
that to improve life both inside and outside the workplace 
means building our collective power. Join the conversation 
about how we can deliver more for workers through Fórsa 
membership. 
Speakers include Fórsa Deputy General Secretary Matt 
Staunton, Fórsa Senior Vice-President Julie Flood, and  
Fórsa’s Head of Strategic Change Ryan McKinney. 
Delegates should register their attendance either at  
the helpdesk, or through the QR code.

Register here


